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Dear Parents / Carers,  

We have had a lovely last week of this very short ½ term. Year 4 travelled to York and visited the Jorvik Centre, as 

part of their learning about The Vikings, Y1 went to the Wild Zoological Park and EYFS have been to the West 

Midlands Safari Park. On Tuesday, we celebrated Easter with our Year 2 and Year 3 parents at St Matthews Church 

and this morning we have celebrated as a whole school, our ‘above and beyond’ children in our ‘Pupil of the Term’ and 

‘Top House Point Earner’ assembly.  
 

      Congratulations to our  

        Stars of the Week  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Class 1 Chioma C-M 

Class 2 Murwarid N 

Class 3 Zayaan H 

Class 4 Igor O 

Class 5   Sahib S 

Class 6 Mishti C 

Class 7 Namita S 

Class 8 Botan J 

Class 9 Zaphira PR 

Class 10 Farhan B 

Class 11 Harry J 

Class 12 Rasa M 

Class 13 Amaani A 

Class 14 Jason N 

Dates for your diary after half term 

School re-opens after Easter, Monday 8th April at 8:40am 
 

Week beginning 15th April – parent curriculum workshops. 
 

Thursday 18th April 2:45pm – Y5 parent’s meeting re: Y6 PGL 

residential (letter to follow after Easter) 
 

Friday 19th April - Class 7 assembly 9:30am 
 

Monday 22nd April – school closed due to INSET day 
 

Tuesday 23rd April – Y6 SATs parent meeting 
 

Friday 3rd May - Class 6 assembly 9:30am 
 

Monday 6th May – school closed for the Bank Holiday 
 

Monday 13th May – Friday 17th May – Y6 KS2 SATs week 
 

Friday 17th May - Class 5 assembly 9:30am 
 

Friday 24th May - Class 4 assembly 9:30am 
 

Friday 24th May - Class photos and Y6 Leaver’s Photos 
 

Break up for half term Friday 24th May, school reopens on 

Monday 3rd June at 8:40am 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Well Done to our pupils of the 

term, we are very proud of your 

hard work.  
 

I hope that you have a lovely 

Easter break, and don’t eat too 

much chocolate! 

Thanks for your support this ½ 

term,  

Mrs Hay  

Head Teacher  

It is ‘week 2’ on our 

school dinner menu 

after Easter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Drinks in school  

During lessons, water is available for all children. At 

lunchtimes, children are provided with milk and water. 
 

If absolutely needed, then children are allowed to 

bring their own squash or flavoured water for 

lunchtime only.  
 

Unfortunately, we are seeing some children trying to 

bring in hydration drinks including Prime, Lucozade 

etc – these should not be in school as they are not 

healthy or suitable for young children.  
 

Water and milk are provided for your child at 

lunchtimes, so your child does not need to bring 

anything additional.  However, if you do feel that they 

need an alternative to milk or water at lunchtime only 

then it can only be flavoured water or squash.  
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